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Mr. Mark Patterson
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Fort Wingate Army Depot
PO Box 268
Fort Wingate, NM 87316

RE: SUPPLEMENTAL GROUND WATER INVESTIGATION-ADMINISTRATION
AND TNT LEACHING BEDS AREAS (MARCH 24, 2006)
FORT WINGATE DEPOT ACTIVITY, EPA ID# NM6213820974
FWDA-06-00l

Dear Mr. Patterson:

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has reviewed Fort Wingate Depot
Activity's (the Permittee) Supplemental Ground Water Investigation-Administration and TNT
Leaching Beds Areas, dated March 24,2006. NMED approves the report; however, for future
submittals, the Permittee must provide well location coordinates in table format. Also, the
Permittee must incorporate a row that identifies the applicable soil or groundwater standards
[e.g., New Mexico Soil Screening Levels (NMSSLs), Water Quality Control Commission
(WQCC)J in all summary analytical results tables presented in future reports.
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Ifyou have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at (505) 428-2552.

Tammy A. Diaz
Project Leader
Permits Management Program

TAD

cc: J. Kie1ing, NMED HWB
D. Cobrain, NMED HWB
C. Frischkom, NMED HWB
Steve Smith, USACE-SWF
Laurie King, U.S EPA Region 6
Sharlene Begay-Platero, Navajo Nation
Eugenia Quintana, Navajo Nation
Brian Martell, Pueblo ofZuni
Steve Beran, Pueblo ofZuni
Clayton Seoutewa, BIA
Rose Duwyenie, BIA
Mark Blakeslee, BLM
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